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The Park College Charging and Remission Statement  
 
Introduction  
 
The Park College is an inclusive college offering equality of opportunity to all 
students attending.   We aim to provide a broad and varied range of experiences for 
the students. Significant aspects of the training programme are community based.  
 
Voluntary Contributions  
 
When organising community based training the college does not invite students or 
their families to contribute to the cost.   
 
Prohibition of Charges  
 
The college does not charge for the following:  

• Admission applications 
• Education and training provided during college hours including any materials 

and equipment  
• Any aspect of community based training programmes  

• Transport costs for community based training and activity  
• Entry for accredited courses and qualifications 

 
 
Breakages  
 
It is not college policy to request payment for any breakages or damage to college 
property.  
 


